
   

PRAYERS 

Please continue to hold the Joint Nominating Committee and members of Church 
Council in your prayers in their time of discernment for the call of a new Minister to the 
Parish of Fitzroy. 

REPORTS 

Annual Reports for 2020 are due by the end of November.  Please forward them to 
the Church Office. 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 

The next meeting of Church Council members will be held on Wednesday 14 October 
at 5.30pm in the hall. 

 

Camp for Highschoolers 

 
The Church Missionary Society (CMS) has a brand new camp for Christian  
High-schooler’s in grades 7-12 in 2021. 
 
This camp is all about MELT – Mission Exposure (ME), Laughter (L) and Bible 
Teaching (T).  Bring a group from your church and start 2021 sharing life with live-in 
missionaries, digging into God’s Word with engaging Bible speakers, laughing with 
friends, and eating great food. 
  
Where: Mt. Tamborine Conference Centre, 237 Beacon Road, Mt. Tamborine, Qld 
When: January 7-10, 2021 
Cost: $340 before November 6, $360 after November 6   
Registration: Opens October 7, Closes December 7th 

More info: https://www.cms.org.au/qnnsw/summerwithcms/ 
  
  
 

SERMONS ONLINE 

Past Sermons are available on our website www.northrockyuc.org.au  

https://www.cms.org.au/qnnsw/summerwithcms/
http://www.northrockyuc.org.au/


   

PASTORAL CARE MEETING 

There will be a Pastoral Care meeting on Thursday 15 October at 2pm in the hall. 

 

GARAGE SALE HELPERS - meeting 

There will be a Garage Sale Briefing for all helpers on 25 October in the hall, after 
church.  Can all helpers please attend this meeting.  If you are unable to be there could 
you contact Ros or Bob. 

 

CRAFT STALL – This Sunday! 

There will be a Craft stall in the hall after Church on 11 October.  Please bring loose 
change to purchase items if you can, as it is best that we don’t have to give out change.  
All funds raised will go towards our partnership in support of Kiribati. 

 

ENVELOPES 

If you require new offering envelopes, please take a box from the table in the foyer. 

 

CHURCH LUNCHEON 

There will be Church Luncheon on 5th November at the North Rockhampton High 
School – Master & Apprentice Café.  Cost is $15.  If you will be attending, please 
advise Ros or Faye of your intentions by 15 October, as numbers will be required to 
ascertain if this luncheon can proceed.  

 

 



   

Direct Debit Giving 
Direct Giving Only Account: BSB: 014-010  A/C #: 210834046 
A/C Name:  UCA Fitzroy Parish Direct Debit Account 
 
Donations Account:     BSB: 014010  A/C #: 210834038 

A/C Name: UCA Fitzroy Parish PCP 
 

Prayer Points 

 All the Churches within Australia, Our Nation and Our Leaders 

during this difficult time. 

 United Church in Solomon Islands. 

 St Mary’s Anglican, Mt Morgan. 

 Our Partner Church, Clermont/Capella Congregation and their 
leader Heather James.  

 Mainly Music Program – for a new leader to come forward next year. 
 Church Volunteers – for our Cleaners, Lay Preachers, Sound and 

Power Point Preparers and Operators and Church Leaders. 
 lloura Child Care Centre – for the staff, children and their families.  

 

Lectionary Readings 

11 October – 
Pentecost 19 

Exodus 32:1-14; Psalm 106:1-6, 19-23: 
Philippians 4:1-9; Matthew 22:1-14 

18 October –  
Pentecost 20 

Exodus 33:12-23; Psalm 99; 
1 Thessalonians 1:1-10; Matthew 22:15-22 

25 October –  
Pentecost 21 

Deuteronomy 34:1-12; Psalm 90:1-6, 13-17; 
1 Thessalonians 2:1-8; Matthew 22:34-46 

 

 

Garage Sale 

Garage Sale on 31 October – Election day.    We will have cakes, plants and craft.  
If you have donations – please contact Ray as the shed is very full!  If you are 
intending to work on these days, please list your name on the roster.  Volunteers are 
required on Friday from 8am to set up, on the Saturday from 6am, and Monday from 
8am to help pack away.    
 

COVID 

Please remember that while we are able to worship together, we are still required to 
follow all COVID guidelines.  Ros McKendry is our COVID Safe Warden. 
 



   

Regular Meetings and Events  
 

Bible Study Group (via Zoom)  Every Monday at 4.00pm 
(Contact Rhonda MacErlich) 
 
Wednesday Bible Study Group 14 October at 9.30am 
(Contact Caroline Holmes) 
  
Bible Study: The Word of God and Meditation of Heart.  
Led by Rev. Dr. Amos Manoharan Friday mornings 10am – 11am 
 
Classes: Harmonious Living through Yoga and  Tuesdays 4-5pm 
Christian Meditation.  
(A Holistic Approach: Body, Mind and Spirit) 
Led by Rev. Dr. Amos Manoharan 

 

Donations 

Illoura would welcome any donations of magazines, egg cartons, small cardboard 
boxes.  No fabric required at this time.  You can place them in the pink box in the 
foyer.  
 

Mainly Music – opportunity!! 

The Mainly Music Programme is in need of a volunteer/s to come forward to help in 
various roles in 2021, and we especially need someone to fill the role of Music 
Leader. This role would only require one hour of your time.   If you have these gifts 

and would love to have fun each week leading the children in song and action – this 
is your opportunity. If you need any information please contact Rhonda MacErlich on 
0458 652 511.  Please hold the Mainly Music Programme and the team in your 
prayers as they continue to provide this outreach.  
 

 
 

School Chaplaincy 

Lesley Scott would welcome any donations of bottles or cans displaying the 10cent 
refund symbol – this will assist in fundraising efforts for Chaplaincy.  Please bring 
them to the office or give them to Lesley on Sundays. 
 

 

 

 



   

 

 
 
 

Rosters 

Stewards October Team ‘B’ 

 November Team ‘C’ 

 December Team ‘A’ 
Bible Reader 11 October Sharon Dekkers 

 18 October Edith Plumb 

Morning Tea Trolley 11 October Ros McKendry 

Prayer After Worship 11 October Edith Plumb 
 18 October Rhonda MacErlich 

Weddings & Funerals October Stan Steadman 

 November Edith Plumb 

Mowing October Stan Steadman & Darryl Schneider 
 November Bob Bowser & Ray Turner 

 

Contact Details 

Currently no Minister in 
Placement 

minister@northrockyuc.org.au   

Office E-mail office@northrockyuc.org.au 

Web site www.northrockyuc.org.au 

Face Book Page www.facebook.com/NorthRockyUC/  

Treasurer treasurer@northrockyuc.org.au  

Prayer Chain prayer@northrockyuc.org.au 

Street Address 321 Berserker Street, Frenchville Qld 4701 

Postal Address PO Box 1 0185, Frenchville Qld 4701 

Rev. Dr. Amos 
Manoharan 

Manse 4926 1493  

Mobile 0414 569 168 

Prison Chaplain David Horton – 0428 965 203 

Hospital Chaplain Rev Ann Hewson – 0468 490 799 

BlueCare Chaplain Donna Muston – 0427 112 057 

Office Hours Thursdays 9am-12pm  

Sunday 11 October 9.00am  

Sunday 18 October 9.00am Holy Communion 

Sunday 25 October 9.00am  

mailto:minister@northrockyuc.org.au
mailto:office@northrockyuc.org.au
http://www.northrockyuc.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/NorthRockyUC/
mailto:treasurer@northrockyuc.org.au
mailto:prayer@northrockyuc.org.au


   

 
 

 

Mission Statement - 

▪ Serving God through Christ in Church and Community.  

Welcome to new worshippers and visitors! Please join us in the hall for 
refreshments after the morning service. 

Supply Minister 

Rev. Dr. Amos Manoharan is our Supply Minister for the months of 
September & October 2020. Amos will be offering Bible Study: The Word 
of God and Meditation of Heart; and Harmonious Living through Yoga and 
Christian Meditation- classes while he is here.   

Prayer Chain 

There has been a change to how to get prayer requests added to the 
prayer chain now that we have no minister in placement. From now on, 
Sally Sutherland has offered to coordinate it. Please either ring Sally on 
4936 4025 or email prayer@northrockyuc.org.au.  

Livestreaming 

South Rockhampton Uniting Church are still continuing with Live Streaming of their 
weekly services at 9.00am.  Please note that there this is a new link which has been 
sent out via e-mail. If you have not received it, please note that the link is -
https://southrockyuc.online.church  
 

Congratulations 

We extend our congratulations to Rev Glenn and Collette Louttit on the birth of their 
first Grandchild – Sebastian Moses.  
  

Thought of the day 

Letting ourselves being forgiven is one of the most difficult healings we can 
undertake, and one of the most fruitful. 

Stephen Levine 

mailto:prayer@northrockyuc.org.au
https://southrockyuc.online.church/

